
Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year your child will participate in the Word Study & 

Vocabulary program from Benchmark Education Company.  

Although word study is only one of the many daily literacy 

activities in our classroom, this instruction provides students 

with a valuable tool in the complex task of learning to read, 

comprehend, and enjoy a variety of texts. 

In Word Study & Vocabulary lessons, students learn strategies 

for decoding, spelling, and understanding the meaning of 

multisyllabic words. Every week we’ll review and practice 

previously taught skills and explore important new ones. 

Students will also participate in frequent, brief assessments 

in spelling, word meaning, and word analysis so that we can 

immediately address learning needs. You have an important role 

in this process as well. Watch for a Home Connection activity 

each week, and please continue to read to and with your child 

each day. 

I look forward to an exciting year of learning, and I thank you  

for your help as your child learns to read longer and more 

difficult texts. Don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions  

or concerns. 

       Sincerely,


